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INDIAN CREEK
VILLAGE

— POLICE CHIEF POSIT ION AVAILABLE —

Apply by Februar y 21 , 2022
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Indian Creek Village (ICV) is currently seeking an
individual who is intelligent, motivated,
sophisticated, experienced, and proactive to fill
the Chief of Police position. The ideal candidate
must be dedicated to casting a vision surrounding
the safety and protection of all residents and
visitors.

Indian Creek Village (ICV) is an extremely
exclusive, gated community located on a small
island in the Intracoastal Waterway of Miami-
Dade County, Florida. The Village is composed of
41 residential lots surrounding a golf course and a
country club.

Safety and security are paramount to the residents
and visitors of Indian Creek. One bridge, with a
gatehouse, provides access to and from the Island,
a marine patrol unit (as part of the ICV Police
Department) as well as security cameras
monitoring the activity surrounding the island
24/7/365.

Indian Creek Village Police Chief is a full-time
position and operates under the general direction
and supervision of the Village Manager. He/she will
oversee nine (9) full-time police officers, three (3)
part-time reserve officers, and four (4) full-time
public safety aides.

The new Chief will be expected to review the
Department to ensure it is operating efficiently and
effectively as well as taking advantage of all
appropriate modern technologies. He/she will
possess extraordinary expertise in policing,
counterterrorism and security as well as
exceptionally high levels of sophistication,
integrity, diplomacy and sensitivity. The best
candidates will have a college degree. A master’s
degree and/or graduation from the FBI Academy at
Quantico, VA, are significant pluses.

The Village is looking for just the right person and
will pay the salary necessary to attract that person.
Benefits are excellent. The Police Chief is not
expected to reside on the island.

To apply, email your cover letter and resume to
recruit28@cb-asso.com by February 21, 2022.

All questions must be directed to Steve Sorrell at
(513)317-0678, or Colin Baenziger at (561) 707-3537.
Interviews are expected to begin in March.

POLICE
CHIEF


